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I am writing to you as I believe you own land in the parish of Westbourne.

As you may know, the Westbourne Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (WNPSG), under the auspices of Westbourne Parish Council (WPC), are currently putting together a neighbourhood plan for the parish. Central to that plan are decisions regarding the location of any housing assigned to the parish by the Chichester District Council Local Plan. A Neighbourhood Plan, once adopted, contains management development policies (including site allocations) against which future development proposals will be judged.

This Plan, currently with the Inspector, foresees 25 houses in the parish during the period 2014-2029, and the current consultation seeks to establish the availability of land for development and its suitability, both in terms of planning criteria and exactly where residents of the parish would like any new development to be located.

If you have any plans to develop your land in the foreseeable future, could you please contact the WNPSG, providing us with the following details:

· Geographic location
· Site area
· Current use of site
· Suggested potential type of development, e.g.
· Economic development uses – retail, leisure, cultural, office, warehousing, workshops, etc.
· Residential – by different tenures, types, and servicing needs of different groups such as housing for the elderly, private rented housing and people wishing to buy their own homes 
· The scale of any proposed development
· Know and anticipated constraints to development
· Any other additional information which might be useful to the WNPSG in relation to identifying sites and locations for development within the parish of Westbourne.

Please send all relevant details to:

Richard Hitchcock 
7 Oakmeadow Close, Emsworth, Hants PO10 7RL
Email : rahitchcock@btinternet.com

The closing date for receipt of submissions is April 18th, 2015





Kind regards
Richard Hitchcock, WNPSG Chair
  
